Dear FLITE Class of Spring 2014,

	This is the first day of a life-changing experience here at URI! Congratulations on taking the first step to becoming a leadership minor. Team appreciation is here to give you advice to make the most out of this experience, so here’s what some of our members had to say:

· Don’t hold back, give it your all
· Keep an open mind! This class will challenge you and change your perspective, but only if you let it
· Be inclusive! There are some pretty awesome people in the class that you want to know 
· Your peer mentors are here for a reason! Don’t be afraid to ask them questions about leadership, academics, URI, or life in general
· Love your group! They will help you get through this semester and really enjoy it 
· Smile! 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We can’t wait to see what you do this semester and in the semesters to come! Good Luck and we appreciate you! 
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